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Rep. Ainsworth:

This bill allows amber strobe lights to be mounted on trucks, but does not require
such lights.

The bill allows the lights to be lit only when the truck is traveling on a road having
a speed limit of more than 35 miles per hour, but only when the truck is traveling ten
or more miles per hour below the speed limit. This will practically prevent trucks from
operating the lights when traveling at the speed limit on faster highways, such as
interstates. In effect, the lights become lights warning of a slow moving truck on a fast
highway.  OK?
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